
TOWN of LYNNFIELD

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS

Removal of Public Shade Trees

In accordance with Massachusetts General Laws, Chapter 87, Public
Shade Tree Law, Section 3, the Town of Lynnfield Tree Warden will hold
a Public Hearing on Thursday, July 2, 2020 at 5:00 PM in the Department
of Public Works Office, 55 Summer Street, Lynnfield, MA to consider the
removal of the following two (2) public shade trees located at 127
Summer Street, Lynnfield, MA upon the request of

•  two (2) 12” pine trees

The trees identified above have been posted for public inspection.
Any objections to their removal must be submitted to John Tomasz,
Director of Public Works and Tree Warden, prior to the public hearing.

The mailing address for the Tree Warden is Department of Public Works,
55 Summer Street, Lynnfield, MA 01940 or email at jtomasz@town.
lynnfield.ma.us. Phone 781-334-9500.
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